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Thursday, December 22, 2016 

Dear Candidate and New School Owners: 

 Candidate Corner: Program Requirements Webinar 

Please join us for our next Candidate Corner webinar as we explore the world of Program 

Requirements. This webinar will cover: 

1. Which programs need to be approved by NACCAS (Section 1.3 of the Rules) 

2. Reporting method of deliver of a Program to NACCAS (Clock Hours, Credits or 

Competency Based) 

3. The procedure for adding a program during candidate status 

4. The procedure for removing a program during candidate status 

Date: Friday, December 23, 2016 

Time: 2:30 PM Eastern 

To register for this webinar, click here. 

http://x.jtrk86.net/u.z?j=309027542&m=1AA5100F63484DCEAE7B47123B19DE5E
https://naccas.webex.com/naccas/onstage/g.php?MTID=e0d1e6fbd3b9c0c7f4f2d812f33913d98

